ACEC Ohio Annual Meeting a Celebration of Members

Thank you to everyone who attended this year's Annual Meeting at the Grand Event Center on June 6.

A special thank you to outgoing Board Chair, Monica Mosure. Monica's leadership and dedication to ACEC Ohio has continued to move the organization forward. Monica served as an At-Large Director before joining the leadership track in 2021. She has been very active in both DEI and Workforce Development initiatives at ACEC Ohio, spearheading efforts to ensure businesses can hire diverse candidates. She is a strong proponent of meeting with legislative and congressional members to share industry issues, and an advocate for the PAC.

We thank Monica for her service as Chair of the ACEC Ohio Board of Directors.



As part of the annual meeting, we had our transition of leadership with the ACEC Ohio Board of Directors. Thank you to our outgoing board members for your service!

Joe Bolzenius, Central Ohio Director

Dave Krock, At-Large Director

CK Satyapriya, Past Chair







At this year's Annual Meeting we heard from Scott Warrick on Workforce Retention. Attendees then heard from several committee chairs about the successes over the last year and future endeavors. For all committee reports, please click here.







A huge thank you to our sponsors who helped make our Annual Meeting a successful event!

Thank you to our Capital sponsors!









Thank you to our Platinum sponsors!



















